Educators and Scientists Free Trade Union of Georgia -
ESFTUG

To: Mr. Slawomir Broniarz,
ZNP-President

ZNP leadership

Polish Teacha{s

10.04.2019
Dear Slawomir,

On behalf of Educators and Scientists Free Trade Union of Georgia (ESFTUG), we would like to
extend full support of Georgian teaching society to ZNP fair demand in terms of pay-raise of
Polish teachers.

We, ESFTUG leaders always follow up and welcome all ZNP steps in favour of teachers” welfare
in Poland.

We all agree that good teachers, decent working conditions are key factors of quality inclusive
education for all. Education is a public good, a basis for economic growth and development of
human capital.

We the unions are always in solidarity with all EI-ETUCE member organizations for objective
strategy to establish better working conditions of educational personnel across the globe.

The ESFTUG represents voice of 41000 members of educational sectors of Georgia, we have
mandate to convey full support of each Georgian teacher to polish colleagues.

We will circulate publicly about Polish teachers’ - ZNP struggle, we reiterate our full support
following up outcomes of your fair demand.

We wish you all success

In Solidarity

Maia Kobakhidze

ESFTUG President
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